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 Objection

Comments I strongly object to this proposal. 
 
 It is unthinkable that landfill should be allowed in such close proximity to an AONB, bordering 
Chanctonbury Ring and within the national park. The environmental impact would be significant; 
increased air pollution from heavy vehicles, potential contamination of underground water sources and 
threat to wildlife. In this protected area, environmental sustainability must be prioritised, as well as 
preserving the natural environment for the enjoyment of local residents and visitors.   
 
The roads around the site are already heavily congested with a number of accident black spots. 
Lorries travelling to and from the site would only add to this problem, particularly at the Washington 
roundabout. I would be extremely concerned for the safety of cyclists, motorcyclists and walkers in 
the area. The already overburdened A-roads are simply not suitable for heavy goods vehicles. 
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